Hike Tomunship Trustees

11766 Trny Road
New Carlisle, @hin 43344

June 4, 2024

The Pike Township Trustees met in a regular session June 4, 2024 for the purpose of conducting
the business at hand.

The Meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by the President Adam Steele, with Board Vice President
James Davidson answering the roll call. Also in attendance was Jerry Donnelly, Scott Williams and Cheryl
Sigler.

All attendees stood for the Pledge of Allegiance.

R# 46/2024 PAY BILLS FOR JUNE 2024
Motion by Mr. Davidson, seconded by Mr. Steele to pay bills for June 2024. Motion passed.

R# 4772024 APPROVE MAY 21,2024 MINUTES
Motion by Mr. Davidson seconded by Mr. Steele to approve the May 21, 2024 meeting minutes.
Motion passed.

Jerry advised the new battery ordered on Amazon working just fine, would like to order 20 more.
The ice cream social was very well attended. Taking Grass truck to Dave Kehl in the morning for
the adjustment, Scott will be available to meet with the appraiser from OTARMA.

R# 48 /2024 PURCHASE 20 RADIO BATTERIES AT A COST NOT TO EXCEED § 2200.00
Motion by Mr. Davidson, seconded by Mr. Steele to approve the purchase of 20 more radio batteries at
a cost not to exceed $ 2,200.00. Motion passed.

Scott advised 225 total runs in 2024, 45 in May with 8 with New Carlisle. He is having issues getting
schedule filled on Friday and Saturday nights, will put out an email about situation. He has been
trying to get ahold of the medical director and is waiting on the 2" drug bag to come in so each
medic will have their own bag.

The School Road project is complete, other removing brush and spreading dirt in the fall, Mr. Davidson
shared a letter received from the residents at 3801 School Road, indicating their appreciation for the work
done in dealing with the water issue.

Discussion of the Davenport property on Stafford Road. Our new prosecutor Louis Zambelli responded to
Mr. Davidsons email regarding this property, he verified the procedures.

R# 49/2024 APPOINT BOB MILLER TEMPORARY ZONING INSPECTOR FOR 11873
STAFFORD ROAD SITUATION

Motion by Mr. Davidson, seconded by Mr. Steele to appoint Road Superintendent Bob Miller as
temporary zoning inspector for the Davenport property 11873 Stafford Road situation.

Roll call vote: Mr. Steele; yes Mr. Davidson; yes Motion passed.




Mr. Davidson will discuss with Bob what he needs to take pictures of and Cheryl will get them
developed to present at the June 18™ meeting, Mr. Davidson will also invite Mr. Zambelli to attend
that meeting to further discuss proceeding with this matter.

Next regular meeting is scheduled for Tuesday June 18, 2024 at 8:30 a.m. No further business,
motion by Mr. Davidson, seconded by Mr. Steele to adjourn at 8:37 p.m.

Adam Steele, President Cheryl Sigler, Viscal Officer

PUBLICMEETINGS —

TUESDAY

7:30 p.m.: The Pike Township
Trustees willmeet at 83 Church
St., North Hampton.





